
(Translation) 

December 24, 2018 

 

Dear Jenny Folling, 

It is a great pleasure to meet you in Sogn og Fjordane County Municipality. 

With your considerate arrangement, we met government officials from your County 

and NOREC as well as teachers from UWC, who gave us informative presentations 

about the competitive advantages and future development of Sogn og Fjordane. We 

also reached consensus on cooperation in ice and skiing sports, youth exchanges and 

culture, etc. 

Ningxia gives high priority to the friendship with Sogn og Fjordane County 

Municipality, and we are willing to promote the consensus by enhancing mutual 

understanding so as to write a new chapter of friendship between Ningxia and your 

County. 

Last but not least, we deeply appreciate your hospitality in Sogn og Fjordane, and  

sincerely hope you could visit Ningxia at your convenience to explore possible 

cooperation and deepen our friendship. 

Sincerely, 

Foreign Affairs Office of  

the People’s Government of Ningxia Hui Autonomous Region 

 

 
 


